Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 3:37 PM

To: '‘Nanstad, David S'

Cc: John Prall; Heassler, Mary Jo; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Case No. RO0000470 Geo Tracker Global ID T0600101969 Port of Oakland APL
Terminal

Dave,

The Work Plan requested by Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) is placed on hold pending review of the
amended report. Please submit the Amended Completion Report to the ACEH ftp website and the State Water
Resources Control Board’'s (SWRCBs) Geotracker website by May 2, 2016.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

From: Nanstad, David S [mailto:david.nanstad@amecfw.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2016 3:16 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health <Keith.Nowell@acgov.org>

Cc: John Prall <jprall@portoakland.com>; Heassler, Mary Jo <maryjo.heassler@amecfw.com>
Subject: Case No. RO0000470 Geo Tracker Global ID T0600101969 Port of Oakland APL Terminal

Good Afternoon Keith, the RWQCB has completed an update to the ESLs as of February 22, 2016 (see link below). Due to
the recent ESL updates, Amec Foster Wheeler on behalf of the Port of Oakland would like to suspend submittal of the
Soil and Groundwater Investigation Work Plan requested in the attached letter and prepare an amendment to the
Completion Report with revised tables, figures and recommendations based on the updated ESLs.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to you and we’ll prepare the amendment for your review.

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/water issues/programs/esl.shtml

Regards, Dave

David S. Nanstad, REPA, PE
Senior Engineer
Amec Foster Wheeler Environment & Infrastructure, Inc.

44 Montgomery Street
Suite 2365
San Francisco, CA 94104

D +01 (415) 278-2118
M +01 (415) 596-1503
E david.nanstad@amecfw.com
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This message is the property of Amec Foster Wheeler plc and/or its subsidiaries and/or affiliates and is intended only for the named
recipient(s). Its contents (including any attachments) may be confidential, legally privileged or otherwise protected from disclosure by
law. Unauthorised use, copying, distribution or disclosure of any of it may be unlawful and is strictly prohibited. We assume no
responsibility to persons other than the intended named recipient(s) and do not accept liability for any errors or omissions which are a
result of email transmission. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by reply email to the sender and
confirm that the original message and any attachments and copies have been destroyed and deleted from your system. This disclaimer
applies to any and all messages originating from us and set out above. If you do not wish to receive future unsolicited commercial
electronic messages from us, please forward this email to: unsubscribe@amecfw.com and include “Unsubscribe” in the subject
line. If applicable, you will continue to receive invoices, project communications and similar factual, non-commercial electronic

communications.

Please click http://amecfw.com/email-disclaimer for notices and company information in relation to emails originating in the UK, ltaly or
France.




